
October 22, 2021 

Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 

Boyce 
LAW FIRM LLP 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Re: SD PUC Petitions 
TC21-001 
Our File No.: 15732.000 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

jrsutton@boycelaw.com 
Direct Dial: 605-731-0212 

VIA E-MAIL ONLY 

Enclosed please find an Amended Application of LTD Broadband, LLC for Designation as an 
Eligible Telecommunications Carrier. For your ease of reference, I am including both a redlined 
version indicating the changes, as well as a clean version of the Amended Application of LTD 
Broadband, LLC for Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier. As shown in the 
redlined changes, it was discovered that there were a couple of non-substantive mistakes in the 
Application filed by previous counsel for LTD Broadband, LLC. We have corrected those 
mistakes and updated the contact information for LTD Broadband, LLC's current counsel. All 
other aspects of the Application, except for the changes shown in the redlined documents, remain 
the same. 

Respectfully yours, 
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Enclosures 
cc: Brett Heather Freedson 

Amanda Reiss 
Stephen E. Coran 
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